
Where would farmers be without their boots? If you’ve got work to get done there is only one tool you must have 
no matter what jobs are on the list - BOOTS! 

 
AgForce Queensland invites primary school students from Queensland to participate in the BEEF Boot competition. Students are to decorate 

a boot that reflects the theme ‘From Farm to Fork - My relationship with agriculture’. 

The purpose of the competition is to ignite interest in agriculture whilst engaging children in a fun competition which aims to improve their 
knowledge of the agricultural industry. Particularly looking at where their food and fibre comes from. 

Simply decorate the BEEF Boot template provided, reflecting on the theme ‘From Farm to Fork - My relationship with agriculture’, fill out the 
entry form and send or email it to AgForce for your chance to win some great prizes from BEEF Australia. 

The ‘BEEF Boot’ entries will be on display at BEEF Australia 2018 in Rockhampton with the winner announced during the event. 
 

This is a fun and creative opportunity for students to get involved with the local community.

Please send your BEEF Boot designs to FutureAg@agforceqld.org.au or by mail to: 
 BEEF Boots Competition, AgForce Queensland, PO Box 13186, North Bank Plaza 

Queensland, 4003 by the 27th of April 2018. 
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